
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Disaster Financial Assistance Virtual Information Webinars 
 
 
Manitoba Emergency Measures Organization (EMO) will be offering virtual information 
webinars on the 2022 Spring Flood Disaster Financial Assistance (DFA) program. 
Those with flood related impacts to their private residence, farm, small business or non-
profit organization are encouraged to attend an information session to learn more about 
the application, screening, inspection, evaluation and payment process.  
 
Manitoba EMO will offer webinars on the following dates: 
 

May 19 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

May 24 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

May 30 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

June 8 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
 

The presentation will be approximately 45 minutes with an opportunity for questions and 
answers at the end of each session. Please note that all webinars have the same 
information presented. 
 
If you would like to attend an information webinar, please email Manitoba EMO at 
dfa@gov.mb.ca and include in the email your name, municipality and the date you 
would like to attend.  Manitoba EMO will reply with a link to the virtual information 
webinar. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Manitoba EMO at 204-945-3050 or toll-free at 
1-888-267-8298. Our business hours are Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Thank you 
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